From: Smith, Ralph N - DNR

Sent: Friday, June 02, 2017 10:04 AM

To: ‘Ken Shimko'

Cc: Brian Schmuggerow; Curley, Lori A - DNR; Shafel, Kathleen S - DNR (Kathleen.Shafel@wisconsin.gov)
Subject: RE: 03-58-000380 ACKLEY AMOCO - FORMER - File Request

Hello Ken,

Thanks very much for your request — it is appreciated very much. | am copying Lori Curley in our office here, and she can
help facilitate your request for a copy of the file. | have the file and will provide it to Lori right now.

Thanks again and to Couderay Village President Brian Schmuggerow — thanks for your inquiry.
Lori — Thanks in advance for helping these gentlemen with this request.
If | can be of further assistance, contact me anytime.

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Ralph N. Smith

Hydrogeologist — Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Division of Environmental Management

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

101 S. Webster St., PO Box 7921

Madison, WI 53707-7921

Phone: (608) 261-6543

Fax: (608) 267-7646

Ralph.Smith@wisconsin.gov

’
dnr.wi.gov

] Q]S

From: Ken Shimko [mailto:kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, June 02, 2017 9:00 AM

To: Smith, Ralph N - DNR

Cc: Brian Schmuggerow

Subject: 03-58-000380 ACKLEY AMOCO - FORMER - File Request

Hello Ralph.

I was contacted by the Couderay Village President — Brian Schmuggerow re: BRRTS site 03-58-000380 ACKLEY AMOCO —
FORMER.

I see on BRRTS there has been some work done.

I met with Brian S. and offered to request a copy of the DNR file for this location. Can you please tell me how I might get a copy?



Thanks

Kenneth Shimko, PG

Meridian Environmental Consulting, LLC
2711 North Elco Road

Fall Creek, Wisconsin 54742
(715)832-6608 (office)

(715)579-0723 (cell)

(715)832-6797 (Fax)

Email: kshimko.meridianenv(@gmail.com






